
HB 1825 -- REAL ID COMPLIANT DRIVERS LICENSES

SPONSOR: Green

The bill authorizes the Department of Revenue to collect an
additional fee for issuing a REAL ID compliant driver's license or
identification card, but prohibits the fee from exceeding the cost
of implementing a REAL ID compliant system.

This bill is the same as HB 101 (2019).


